
 

 

CHANGES TO CAR PARK TERMS   

Over the recent months we have experienced problems with people parking in our car parks 

who are not attending our events or staying in the hotel, reducing the amount of available 

car parking spaces for our own customers.  We have therefore engaged a car parking 

company – Creative Parking – who will be monitoring car movement. 

Parking will continue to be free of charge to all our patrons using The Concorde and Ellington 

Lodge hotel, but you will need to register your car registration details at your point of entry 

each time you visit the Club, Moldy Fig, Hotel or the marquee; there will be a tablet at both 

Receptions and in the marquee for you to do this.  Once you have registered your number 

on the system it will allow you free parking for up to 24 hours in our car parks. The system 

goes live on 8th July. 

If you do not register your vehicle details on the day or night of your visit you will be liable 

for a fine, issued by Creative Parking. 

We regret having to introduce this system and apologise for any inconvenience it may cause 

but due to our proximity to transport links ie railway and airport we feel this is a necessary 

step to stop people using our car park for extended parking elsewhere.  It is also a positive 

step in providing extra security for car movement in our car parks and trust you will 

understand our reasons for implementing this. 

Please note, there is no financial gain to The Concorde for the installation of the parking 

system and going forward we hope this will alleviate some of the issues we have 

experienced with external cars taking up car parking spaces designated for our own 

customers.  

 

 


